Community Relations & Tourism Committee Meeting Municipal Building, 120 E Progress St. January 14, 2020

Meeting was called to order by Christy Miller at 10:00 am.

Roll Call- Jenni Marner, Marty Yeakel, and Christy Miller. Others in attendance include Rod Randall and Matt Bernius.

New Business- Welcome Center upgrades

- Christy Miller let the committee know that last year discussion was had on upgrading the restrooms and interior of the Welcome Center. She has secured the quotes for new flooring, partitions, and plumbing for the restrooms. In the main areas she has quotes for all new interior doors, trim, wainscoting, and water station.
- The Welcome Center will have to be closed for approximately 3-4 weeks for all renovations. Discussion was had on restroom use for visitors and where to have information for visitors if needed. The use of City Hall was suggested.

General Discussion

- The committee looked at the carpet in the Community Building. Rod is going to look into a few options for treating the carpet stains.

Christy Miller adjourned the meeting at 10:39